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 Local Notice to Mariners 

 

The States of Guernsey's Civil Contingencies Authority (CCA) agreed at its meeting on the 

7th January 2021 that no non-essential travel into the Bailiwick should take place, in light of 

recent developments with the COVID-19 pandemic in the United Kingdom and further 

afield. 

Essential travel means: 

 For a compassionate purpose (including but not limited to supporting a dependent 

relative), to receive medical treatment. 

 To undertake essential business that cannot be transacted remotely. 

 To attend school, university or other further education, or for permanent Bailiwick 

residents, to return home if they are currently off-island. 

 To travel for the purposes of critical work, as an approved critical worker (in line with 

the existing critical worker application process). 

Essential travel does not include: 

 Visiting friends and family based in the Bailiwick. 

 Working in the Bailiwick if that work is not critical work and approved through the 

critical worker application process. 

Further guidance will published on the States of Guernsey's COVID-19 website 

https://covid19.gov.gg/ and advice can be sought by calling the COVID-19 non-clinical 

helpline on 01481 717118 during office hours. 
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